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Welcome back to School and what is our final term of this 
academic year. The time, as always seems to be flying by! We 
are looking forward to a busy term full of hard work but also 
lots of fun things too. Please keep reading our newsletters and 
SchoolPings to keep up to date with everything that is 
happening in school over the next few months.  

One of the first things I would like to tell you about is a double 
celebration that we are having on Thursday 8th May. We will be 
celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE Day and also David 
Attenborough’s birthday. Attenborough, as you know, is one of 
our houses and the captains will be helping to organise the day.  

We will be inviting the children and staff to wear 
red/white/blue on the day. We will start with a special VE Day 
assembly. Then the children will have a special ‘VE Day’ lunch 
menu to choose from which will be eaten at decorated tables. 
Attenborough house will also be running a ‘VE Day’ themed 
cake competition with lots of prizes to be won! After the 
winners have been announced we will be selling the cakes at 
the end of the school day with all money raised going to the 
British Legion. Attenborough House Captains will be sharing 
more information about this with you next week. 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Bailey  

 

 

 

Staffing update 

In September, Mrs Williams will be 
continuing in her role as Executive 
Headteacher of Bewsey Lodge and St 
Elphin’s Primary School. This will mean 
that I will continue in the role of Head of 
School here at Bewsey Lodge. This staffing 
structure has worked really well this year 
and we know it will continue to do so. 
Although Mrs Williams is only in school 2 
days a week, she is still very much 
involved in, and a part of Bewsey Lodge.   

 

Spring fresh! 

During the Easter holidays we had the 
entrance hall and corridors in school 
painted. We are really pleased with the 
results and the school looks really fresh 
and calm as you walk around.  

 

Welcome Back! 
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Stars of the week 

Nursery - Amal                   Nursery - Alex  

Red - Spencer                           Orange - Soul 

Yellow - Myla                            Green - Adalyn 

Blue - Harper-Rose                   Purple - Joseph 

Silver - Marija                           Gold - Rowan 

Diamond - Mason                    Jade - Daniel 

Ruby - Lydia                              Sapphire - Maddison 

Topaz - Ava                              Opal - Leo K 

Emerald - Bradley                    Amethyst - Zuzanna 

Congratulations to Poppy-Mai, McKenzie and Ella 
who have all been awarded their pen licences. 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher Award 

 

 

 

To follow nect week …. 

 

 

 
Polite Reminders 

Parent Pay - School meals balances MUST be at zero or 
in credit 

School is now cashless, payments for trips, snacks etc. 
need to be made via ParentPay. Snack payments MUST 
be paid by Monday at 8:30am for the child to receive 
school snack for the week. 

Please Read SchoolPing daily - At least one parent of 
every child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a 
regular basis. Please ensure you Check the ‘My Message’ 
tab as well as ‘School News’. Individual/class/group 
messages are found there.  

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration 
form before your child attends little links (before or after 
school) even if they are only going to be attending once. 
The forms are available at the office, thank you. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 8th May - VE Day & Attenborough Day/Cake 
Competition 

Sports Day: 

Monday 16th June, 1.45pm - Silver (Y1 &Y2) and KS1 

Tuesday 17th June, 9.15am - Reception, Silver 
(Reception) 

Tuesday 17th June, 1.45 pm - Y3, Y4 & Gold class 

Wednesday 18th June, 1.45pm - Y5 & Y6 

Thursday 19th June, 9.15am & 1.45am - Nursery 

 

More details to follow on all events  

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
From 31.03.25 - 4.04.25 

Class  

Orange 89.6% 

Red 84.2% 

Silver 83% 

Blue 97.3% 

Green 86% 

Purple 92.2% 

Yellow 96.7% 

Amethyst 94.6% 

Diamond 84.7% 

Emerald 94% 

Gold 96.9% 

Jade 87.7% 

Opal 90.4% 

Ruby 92.5% 

Sapphire 88.3% 

Topaz 92.6% 

Total 91.1% 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Blue class 
again, who have achieved 
the best attendance again in 
Early Years and Key Stage 1. 
Well done to Gold class too 
who are the only class in KS2 
who have reached the 
expected percentage. We 
are in red again which is a 
cause for concern. Summer 
term is here so let’s try to 
improve. You can still earn a 
bronze attendance badge! 

Attendance Update from 
the Local Authority 

The link below will take you to 
the LA updated webpage with 
information about penalty 
notices. There have been 
changes made by the 
Department For Education. 

School attendance | 
warrington.gov.uk 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/school-attendance

